
Dated: 21st January 2025 

Announcement: Cancellation of Interviews/Slot Allocation for Leftovers 

(1st fellowship) session January 2025 

This is for information of all concerned that the interviews and slot allocation 

previously scheduled as per Update-X, dated 16th January 2025, and the 

interviews set for 21st January 2025, have been cancelled for all leftover 

candidates of first fellowship for session January 2025. 

All leftover candidates are required to reappear for slot allocation once the next 

update is announced on PGMI official website, as per Update XII. 

Please stay tuned to our website for further instructions and the new schedule. 

 


